
 
 

 

 

PO Box 8093 

Halifax, NS 

B3K 5L8 

info@halifaxnsdss.ca 

October, 10, 2022 

To whom it may concern:  

The Nova Scotia Down Syndrome Society, or the NSDSS, is a charitable society, dedicated to improving 

the lives of persons with Down syndrome and their families through advocacy, education and support. 

We have a Memorandum of Understanding from the Halifax Police Department and RCMP so our 

volunteers will be charged $12.00 for their Criminal Records Search.  

Please be advised that the bearer of this letter has offered to volunteer with the NSDSS and as a result 

will be working with children and/or vulnerable persons on behalf of our society. The NSDSS is grateful 

to our many volunteers for their dedication and we respectfully request a Criminal Records Search for 

the bearer of this letter.  

Warm regards, 

Tracy Gerrior 

Halifax NS Down Syndrome Society Board Member 


